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Monday, October 27, 2014

Meeting started at 7:06 pm.
Attendees: Carolyn Berger, Tess Setchell, Susie Moellenkamp, Colleen Cloherty
Treasurer’s Report:  Tess Setchell
We are on budget. We will acknowledge all the families who contributed to our Booster Membership in our Winter Concert program guide. There were 21families. We received $150 from Little Ceasar’s from our Dine-N-Shaere night. Will go over Musicpalooza expenses.
Mrs. Berger’s Report:
Our fundraiser is under way. Orchestra shirt orders are with Mrs. Ritter and Mrs. Kveton helped with the process. Spirit wear is due next Tuesday. We will give a t-shirt to the secretaries and principal.
Dine-N-Share:
Mrs. Berger will e-mail Mr. Terranova for an update.
New Business:
Susie Moellenkamp spoke to all the orchestra classes about our Fannie May Fundraiser. We will e-mail the parents who have placed orders to ask how they want to pick up their candy. We need to purchase zip lock bags. We’ll print a form letter and give each student an envelope for collecting their money. Product pick up is Friday, November 14. Orders need to be placed by Friday, November 7. Mrs. Berger will send the teachers an e-mail to let them know that students will need to go to their lockers to put their candy away.
We’ll have two concerts this year instead of three.
Musicpalooza:
Musicpalloza will be Thursday, November 20 from 5:00 – 7:30 pm. Seventeen students have signed up for a mentor session and the 5:00 pm time slot is filled. Ridge students are invited, also. Nineteen students at the junior high have volunteered. We will have 5 rooms available with two junior high students and two fifth graders per room. We’ll have parent volunteers to help supervise the event. 
Refreshments will be in the cafeteria. Susie will contact parent volunteers for baked goods donations. 
Elk Grove High School Tutor Session:
Susie Moellenkamp suggested that we hold a mentor session for our junior high students with the high school students. High school students could use the time that they spend mentoring the junior high students towards their service hours.
Concert:
Our winter concert will be Wednesday, December 17.
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.

Next meeting: Wednesday, December 3, 2014.



